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Thank you, Madam Vice-President,

· Indonesia warmly welcomes the delegation of Chad and commends Chad’s efforts in implementing their UPR’s recommendations.

· We appreciate the legislative improvements and continued efforts to align Chad's national laws with international human rights standards, including the Convention against Torture and the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination.

· In a constructive spirit, Indonesia recommends that Chad:

1. Ensure access to legal aid and improve the living conditions of detainees through the established mechanisms to monitor arrest and detention procedures.

2. Redouble efforts and implement policies and initiatives to promote maternal health, ensure universal primary education, and eradicate illiteracy.

3. Strengthen efforts toward ensuring universal health coverage, including by strengthening health care infrastructure, improving access to essential medical services, and ensuring equitable health services.

· We wish Chad a successful UPR.

Thank you.  

Speaking time: 1 minute and 15 seconds. 
Word count: 138.
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